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Policy Guidance in respect of Working with the Media 
 
• Every councillor has the right to express his/her opinions if       
       asked. 
 
 
• Individual Parish Councillors must not express an opinion  
        on behalf of the entire Parish Council. 
 
 
• The Clerk, Chair or Vice Chair will speak on behalf of the 
        Parish Council but only when all Parish Councillors have  
        expressed their opinions at the meeting.        


